We, the undersigned, call upon the Attorney General and the U.S. Department of Justice
to reinvestigate the assassination of Senator Robert F. Kennedy on June 6, 1968. In
particular, we call for an investigation of the Department’s endorsement of the official
prosecution theory that only one gunman fired shots during the attack on Senator
Kennedy. We also call for an investigation of the role of the U.S. Attorney’s office in Los
Angeles in blackmailing Sirhan Sirhan’s trial attorney, Grant Cooper, with the threat of
prosecution before and during Sirhan’s trial.
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Return to Larry Teeter, Esq., 3580 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1700, Los Angeles, CA 90010-2501




